# Level Green PTO MEETING 01/20/21

# 7:00PM / Zoom

#### Attendees:

PTO Board Members: Deana Lhota, Renee Fedore, Jamey Dinzeo, Nicole Cortazzo

**Parents / Teachers / Administrators / Guests:** Allison Visco, Jacquelyn Potter, Christi Armao, Kelly Petrovich, Gina Owens, J Conley, Misty Bogler, Trish Crawley

#### Welcome:

Deana welcomed those in attendance

## **February Events:**

- Pepperoni Rolls to be delivered 2/3
- Valentines Card exchange will be 2/12 (PTO bought a craft for all kids)
- Easter Sarris candy will start in February
- Talent Show 2/26 Video's due 2/12, students will do shout-outs and delivering flowers to home rooms, video's will be made into a movie for students to watch during school

#### **Motions for 2021/2022 Officers:**

- Nicole motioned to nominate Deana Lhota as PTO President for the 2021/22 school year. Allison Visco second the motion. The motion was voted and approved by all in attendance.
- Deana motioned to nominate Misty Bogler as PTO Treasurer for the 2021/22 school year. Jacquelyn Potter second the motion. The motion was voted and approved by all in attendance.
- Deana motioned to nominate Jamey Dinzeo as PTO Vice President for the 2021/22 school year. Kelly Petrovich second the motion. The motion was voted and approved by all in attendance.
- Deana nominated Nicole Cortazzo for PTO Secretary for the 2021/22 school year. Allison Visco second the motion. The motion was voted and approved by all in attendance.

# **Open Committees:**

• Fun Day 21/22

### Misc:

- The extra T-Shirts that we don't sell we will give to school nurse to use
- Copies of the Treasury reports can be requested from Jamey.
- Spring Spirit wear getting quotes (Renee and Nicole)
- Meeting minutes and Treasury reports will be on LG website under LG & the PTO tab
- Popcorn fundraiser for March delivery.
- Carnegie Assembly, Sara Oliver will find out if we have to pay for additional assemblies for each classroom. They will be building rockets.
- Yearbook need photos by mid-March so they can be delivered before the end of school year
  - 5th grade parents please send in your child's baby picture

\*\*\*REMEMBER TO CHECK THE TAKE HOME TUESDAY ON THE LEVEL GREEN HOMEPAGE\*\*\*